
 

 

11th November  2021 

Dear Respected Parent/Guardian,          

Assalaamu alaikum / Peace be with you 

Re: Y11 Information, Advice and Guidance (IAG) Evening  

On Thursday 11th November from 5:00pm-6:00pm, we will host our second virtual Y11 IAG Evening providing 

parents/carers with the opportunity to receive information, advice and guidance about Year 11 to support 

their journey to successful exams and beyond.  

During this evening the following information will be shared:   

▪ JCQ Curriculum changes and provisional plans for exam cancellation,  

▪ Our French Action Plan,  

▪ The process for applying for future pathways like Sixth Forms/Colleges.  

We do hope you are able to attend. To join the live presentation please click on the link below at 5pm on 

Thursday 11th November  

YEAR 11 IAG LINK 

We are looking forward to presenting to you on Thursday 11th November. Please contact the school if you 

have any questions.        

 

Yours Faithfully, 

 

Lisa Kiely  

Deputy Principal 

https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_ZDVkMzQzMDQtMmYyYi00YWMxLWJkMzYtZjIxMDVmYjQ3Mjc1%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%22ad91cba8-ab0a-41f6-ab62-43cf47f82197%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%2248815f00-1099-4379-82f8-1bb095858b41%22%2c%22IsBroadcastMeeting%22%3atrue%7d&btype=a&role=a

